Non-Substantive Change Request Justification for the ICR:
 
OMB Control No. 1225-0059


OCIO is requesting to change this ICR under a non-substantive request to update the new form that OSHA will be using for the IC titled: OSHA National Heat Photo Contest Submission Form. 

This supports the new contest form OSHA has to implement for the current year, 2024, and remains at the same annual estimated burden on the inventory as previously requested.  The prior contest form in this IC is overridden in this request as that contest form applied to the prior contest and has ended.  The new contest for this year is now requested as the contest changes each year.








